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Glanmire Community College (GCC) 2023/2024 School Year - Information for Parents 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As our preparations for the 2023/2024 school year continue, we wish to provide you with 
some important information which we hope will help you in planning for the next academic 
year. All up to date information will be available on our school website www.glanmirecc.ie.  
You are advised to visit the school website regularly to keep yourself informed.  
 

Student Commitment 
 
We ask all students and parents/guardians to give consideration to the following points 
before the start of the new school year in GCC: 
 

1. Daily attendance at school is a requisite for high quality learning. 
2. Being on time for school each day, and presenting in full uniform, which is neatly 

worn. 
3. Showing respect and courtesy at all times towards your peers, your teachers and 

visitors to GCC.  
4. Having high personal expectations and standards for your work, your classroom and 

your school.  
5. Helping to develop a sense of pride in our school, as a place where your contribution 

is valued. 
6. Having the drive, determination and ambition to achieve your goals.  

 
As always, we look forward to seeing you all in late August. We especially look forward to 
welcoming our new cohort of 1st Year students to GCC and we hope that the coming 
academic year provides an opportunity for all our student learners to engage actively with 
their learning programmes.  
 
We wish you all a safe and enjoyable Summer.  
 
GCC Senior Management Team  
 
 

 

http://www.glanmirecc.ie/

